
 
Ref. No.: IGL/CS/2022       June 8, 2022 
 

Dept. of Corporate Services 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 
Rotunda Building, 1st Floor 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Security Code : 532514 
 

Subject: Clarification - Financial Results for the period ended March 31, 2022 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,   
 

This is with reference to your mail dated June 7, 2022, regarding financial results 
submitted to the Exchange on May 18, 2022 by the Company for the quarter/year 
ended March 31, 2022. In this regard, this is to inform you that the Cash Flow 
Statements for the aforementioned period were inadvertently left out due to oversight.  
 
Accordingly, we are enclosing complete financial results for your record.  
 
We would also like to submit that the Company has filed complete Financial Results 
(including Cash flow statements) in the XBRL mode within the prescribed time.  
 
We hope above explanation clarifies the matter. 

Thanking You  

Yours Sincerely 
For Indraprastha Gas Limited 

    
S.K. Jain 
Company Secretary   
 

Encl: As Above 
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